
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!! 

2008 SUMMER INSTITUTE FOR UNION WOMEN
IT'S ALL ABOUT POLITICS

JULY 9— 13, 2008
at the University of Victoria

The International Summer Institute for Union Women is back in BC!

The 2008 International Summer Institute for Union
Women (SIUW) is proudly being hosted by the

B.C. Federation of Labour.

The 2008 SIUW will bring together
women activists from BC,
California, Washington State and
Oregon to focus on political
organization, and defeating
Conservative governments.

With the 2008 US
Presidential elections taking

place in November 2008, the
BC local government elections

this November, a federal
election that could be called at any

ti me, and the 2009 BC election
looming, it's time for women to focus
on changing our governments
through political action and

organizing.

We hope you will be able to join us in Victoria this July.
Watch your mail and our website (www.bcfed.ca) for more information as it
becomes available.

For more information on the venue, visit the University of Victoria website at
www.uvic.ca .

SEE YOU THERE!
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